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Dear Grote: 

I find with some amazement that your letter, 
written in flight, is dated February 26th. Probably 
my correspondence in general is pretty bad, but I am 
slightly shocked to find I am this far behind with you. 

It sounds as though you had a very interest­
ing and profitable series of visits. The new develop­
ments of your field continue to sprout in all 
directions and continue to amaze me. 

other than acknowledging your letter and 
extending good wishes, the only purpose of this is to 
let you know we are still here and express hopes that 
all is well with you down under. We will, of course, 
be interested in further development of your plans 
for closing out down there and proceeding to explora­
tion of the Northern Hemisphere. 

Best wishes, 

II,.I-
Charles H. Schauer 
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